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I support SB 409. Parents, grandparents, guardians, and others who are concerned 

about children's education should be able to know exactly what is being taught their 

children. Many Parents/others with need to know cannot visit their children's schools 

during business hours. It is VERY PRACTICAL to post the information online. It is 

also commendable TRANSPARENCY. Thank you. Please pass this bill. 


